
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

York County Sheriff’s Office Safety Tip of the Day 
 
 
Several community members have reported that they have received an email or a text alert 
supposedly from the Post Office claiming that a package could not be delivered due to in-
sufficient postage.  We discovered that if you call the number, they will ask for a credit card 
number and say they are going to charge you a nominal fee (usually a dollar of two).  In real-
ity, they deduct hundreds of dollars from your account.  The Postal Service does not use 
email notification to let customers know about insufficient funds.  They will leave a sticky 
note on your door, in your mailbox or in your post office box.   Please don't fall for this 
scam. 
 
 
Stay safe, 
 
Deputy Duane Fay 
Waterboro Contract Deputy 
dkfay@yorkcountymaine.gov 
207-324-1111 
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